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Manillaq Health Center (MHC) strives to provide you easy access to health center staff 
if you are concerned you could have been exposed to the coronavirus (COVID-19).  
MHC now has a COVID-19 Hotline (1-833-442-7015) for residents of the Maniilaq    
service area to call and be asked screening questions.  Based on your answers you 
will be forwarded to one of the following:
 
1.	 MHC staff to obtain more information from you to identify your present risk, or
2.	 Voice mail monitored by Public Health Nursing if you traveled to an affected       

geographical areas with no present symptoms, or have been in close contact with 
someone with COVID-19.

 
If you are concerned you could have been exposed to COVID-19 please call the 
COVID-19 Hotline BEFORE ARRIVING at the Emergency Room or local clinic. 
 
Thank you for doing your part in keeping your community healthy.  Please remember 
to wash your hands often, avoid contact with people who are sick, stay home if you 
are sick, cover coughs and sneezes, and clean and disinfect frequently touched   
surfaces daily.
 

Healthy people, thriving communities.


